
 

 

Good Afternoon, 

The Indigenous Peoples’ Committee is looking for Indigenous PSAC North members that are 

interested in teaching an art, craft or cooking class online.  This is one of the ways we are 

looking to celebrate Indigenous Peoples Day 2021. 

This would be a virtual workshop and the activity would be free for PSAC members to 

participate in and require pre-registration with supplies, supplied by the Indigenous Peoples 

Committee.  

If you are interested in teaching a skill or activity please feel to contact Marija Babic, PSAC 

Regional Representative at: babicm@psac-afpc.com or the Yellowknife Regional Office by 

phone at 867.873.5670 or toll free at 1.800.661.0870 

 

 

 

The next Indigenous Peoples Committee Meeting is noon on February 19, 2021. 


